
Hospice Care Follow-Up Check-In 

Dear [Family Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to provide support 

during this difficult time, we wanted to follow up on the care services we have been providing 

for [Patient's Name]. 

Please let us know if there are any changes in [Patient's Name]'s condition or if you have any 

concerns related to their care. Our dedicated team is here to assist you and ensure that [Patient's 

Name] receives the highest level of comfort and support. 

We encourage you to share your thoughts or questions, as well as any specific needs that may 

have arisen recently. Additionally, if you would like to schedule a visit from our team, please do 

not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for allowing us to be a part of your journey. We are here for you every step of the 

way. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Hospice Care Services Name] 

[Contact Information] 


